
REPORT FOR ACTION 

Establishment of an Aboriginal Office at the City of 
Toronto 

Date:  October 20, 2017 
To:  Aboriginal Affairs Committee 
From:  City Manager  
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This placeholder report is to advise that the City Manager will be bringing forward a 
report to the November 3, 2017 Aboriginal Affairs Committee meeting. 

The report responds to City Council's direction to review the feasibility of establishing a 
new Aboriginal Office and to report on all Aboriginal services and resources, including 
staff currently provided by City of Toronto divisions, agencies and corporations. 

CONTACT 

Omo Akintan  
Acting Director, Equity, Diversity and Human Rights 
416-392-8703 
Omo.Akintan@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Peter Wallace 
City Manager 
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